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As the COVID-19 pandemic has put businesses in unprecedented situations, companies are forced

to adapt and modify their operations. In response to this monumental disruption to business,

several U.S. states have already begun releasing updated guidelines for franchise registrations and

renewals in the hopes to mitigate the impact that this pandemic has had on franchisors.  These

new policies include the pushback of some deadlines and changes to the form of application

submissions to the state.

To continue reading on Forbes for a list of the new policies put into effect as of March 25, 2020,

please click here.
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This material is not comprehensive, is for informational purposes only, and is not legal advice. Your use or receipt

of this material does not create an attorney-client relationship between us. If you require legal advice, you should

consult an attorney regarding your particular circumstances. The choice of a lawyer is an important decision and

should not be based solely upon advertisements. This material may be “Attorney Advertising” under the ethics and

professional rules of certain jurisdictions. For advertising purposes, St. Louis, Missouri, is designated BCLP’s

principal office and Kathrine Dixon (kathrine.dixon@bclplaw.com) as the responsible attorney.


